
 

NATIONAL CONSULTATION ON 

“Safe Childhood-Safe Future” 

______________________________________________ 

 

The above child protection initiatives of  CGSCPCR and UNICEF has gained recognition within the state and 

at the national level too  which  inspired CGSCPCR and UNICEF to come together  and organize  a national 

level consultation for sharing of good practices among State Commissions across  the country on the 30th 

and 31st March 2017 at Raipur. The theme of the consultation  was planned as “Safe Childhood-Safe 

Future” with the objective of State Commissions for Protection of Child Rights ( SCPCRs) sharing individual  

best practices to ensure effective Implementation of J.J Act 2015, POCSO Act 2012 and R.T.E Act 2009. 

CGSCPCR  invited the Chairperson and Members of the National Commission for Protection of Child Rights 

( NCPCR)  and the Chairperson and two Members each of the SCPCRs of all states including Union 

Territories in the country. A member of NCPCR and former Chairperson the CGSCPCR Shri.Yeshwant Jain 

attended the programme together with the Chairpersons of  eight  SCPCRs including CGSCPCR , One 

Former Chairperson, 13   Members of  six  SCPCRs, two Secretaries of SCPCRs and two consultants to 

SCPCRs. In addition, representatives over of civil society organisations working on child rights issues, 

domain experts, youth, volunteers, police and media  were also invited to the consultation to share their 

experiences,  take in learnings from the presentations made by the invited speakers and SCPCRs and also 

raise questions for any clarifications on ground level interventions. 

A field visit to the Child Friendly Police Station at Mahasamund   was planned to expose the delegates to 

the initiative of the Police  

 


